

June 3, 2014

Mr. Craig Covey Pure Oakland Water One Public Works Dr Waterford, MI 48328

Dear Mr. Covey:

I wish to personally thank you for Pure Oakland Water's gift of \$4,000.00 to Lawrence Technological University in support of two Pure Oakland Water Expendable Scholarships. Your generosity helps us provide our students a transformative education that is recognized nationally. A recent PayScale survey revealed that the earning power of a Lawrence Tech bachelor's degree ranks in the top 100 of all U.S. universities.

With your support, we are making improvements on campus that will further enhance the LTU student experience. In April 2014 we broke ground for a residence hall will house over 150 incoming first-year students. It is slated to open for the Fall 2015 semester. In September 2014 construction will begin on the first phase of the Taubman Engineering, Life Sciences, and Architecture Complex, which will connect the Science and Engineering Buildings and provide cross-functional facilities for multidisciplinary programs in emerging fields.

These advances are made possible only through the philanthropy of donors like you. Again, thank you for your gift. You are essential to the growth and health of our great university.

Sincerely,

Virinder K. Moudgil President and CEO

RECEIVED

JUN - 9 2014

Water Resources Commissioner